Good afternoon,

Please note that for the upcoming Presidents’ Day holiday on Monday, February 20, 2017, ALL
Guggenheim funds will be closed.

Funds will operate on their regular trading schedules on Friday, February 17, 2017.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information in this e-mail, please contact the
Institutional Services group via e-mail at IS@guggenhieminvestments.com or by phone at 800-783-5608.

Thank you,
MUFG Institutional Services Team
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